
COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
4210 E. 11TH AVENUE 	DENVER 80220 	 PHONE 366-6111 

ANTHONY ROBBINS, M.D..M.P.A. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

September 13, 1977 

Edward F. Carpenter, P.E. 
Plateau Engineering, Inc. 
840 Rood Avenue 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Mr. Carpenter: 

This will acknowledge your letter of August 15, 1977 regarding the proposed 
waste treatment facilities for Grand Junction. The Water Quality Control 
Commission has approved a federal grant to Grand Junction for design of a 
waste treatment facility subject to certain restrictions. One of the re-
strictions was that the engineers employed by the city were to give further 
study to the feasibility and cost effectiveness of land treatment, before 
preceeding to design of the treatment facilities. 

The matter of proceeding to final design will come before the Commission at 
their regular meeting on October 4, 1977. Your request to address the Com-
mission will be scheduled at that time. Also your report was furnished to 
the Commission members and the Water Quality Control Division staff for re-
view. 

I anticipate that this matter will be on the agenda for 11:00 A.M. at the 
regular Commission meeting on October 4, 1977. 

Sincerely yours, 

Evan D. Dildine, P.E. 
Technical Secretary 
Colorado Water Quality Control Commission 

cc: Duane Jensen, Grand Junction 
Frank Rozich 
Harris Sherman 
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